
From: Matt Rich [matt@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, January 07, 2013 1:46 PM 
To: Ahmad, Amer; Berlin, Steve 
Subject: Acceptance of Lincoln Park Conservancy Gift 

Dear Comptroller Ahmad and Steve:  
 
Last week we rececived a gift from the Advisory Group for the North Pond Nature 
Sanctuary Master Plan. It is a wooden Christmas tree ornament. We accept this gift on 
behalf of the City of Chicago and will use it on all Christmas holiday decorations for 
guests of the 43rd ward to enjoy. 
 
Matt 
 
 
--  
Matt Rich 
43rd Ward Office 
 


